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MACH Energy Response to NSW Court of Appeal Decision  

Update 8th September 2025 

 

 

MACH Energy has carefully reviewed the recent judgement of the NSW Court of Appeal regarding the 

IPC's approval of the Mount Pleasant Optimisation project’s state significant development application 

in 2022. Based on that review, we have lodged an application for special leave to appeal to the High 

Court. As a result of this appeal, the NSW Land and Environment Court has suspended the remitter 

process for this case until after the High Court application for special leave has been determined. MACH 

Energy will continue to operate in alignment with existing approvals and conditions, and will explore all 

options to provide long-term continuity and certainty for its staff, contractors, customers, and the local 

community. 

 


